
A VERY SPECIAL UPCOMING EVENT 
 
WHEN:  Sunday, February 13, 2005, 7:00 p.m. 

 
WHO:  RICCARDO MUTI, music director of La Scala and former music director of 

The Philadelphia Orchestra 
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WHERE:   Verizon Hall in the Kimmel Center 
 
Maestro Muti will be joined by renowned Metropolitan Opera and La Scala soprano 
Barbara Frittoli for a program of operatic and orchestral favorites. In addition, there 
will be a post- concert reception for event benefactors with Maestro Muti. Everyone 
will be donating their services – including orchestra members and stage personnel.  

 
Levels of support: 
 

• Guarantor - $10,000  
o 4 tickets to concert and post-concert reception  
o An opportunity to meet Maestro Muti and Ms. Frittoli 
o Special listing in concert Playbill 

 
• Sustainer - $5,000 

o 4 tickets to concert and post-concert reception 
o Special listing in concert Playbill – includes 4 concert and reception tickets 

 
• Benefactor - $500 

o Concert ticket and invitation to post-concert reception 
 

• Concert tickets -  $50-$150  
 

• For information call Susan Gould  - 215.893.1906 
 
If you would like more information on how you can support this exciting event, 
please feel free to give me a call. Or you can speak with Susan Gould - 215-893-
1906- in The Philadelphia Orchestra development office.  In the mean time, I do 
hope that we will have the pleasure of seeing you that night. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Ronald Rubin 


